2015 SPDY Underdog Coaches Meeting

Welcome to the 2014 SPDY Underdog Meet. Instead of wasting time with a coaches meeting, you can read this at your leisure. 

· We will be running fly-over starts for the entire meet. 
· 9 and unders will be staged, this includes 9 and under relays. 10 and overs need to find their own way to the blocks. 
· There will be quite a few combinations, mostly with older swimmers in the afternoon. Please make sure your afternoon swimmers pay attention if they are in a combined event. We will not wait for anybody. 
· There probably won’t be much room for deck entries, but if you have one, please get it to the computer room 30 minutes before the meet start time. This way we can update heat sheets for the officials to cut down on confusion behind the block. 
· The 120 year old relay has been canceled to save 20 minutes in the afternoon. 
· 1000 swimmers will need to provide their own timers. 
· If you have any scratches from long events (400 IM, 200 strokes, 500 or 1000 free) please get those to the computer desk as soon as you can. 
· Please enjoy our concession stand whenever you get hungry or thirsty. Just let the cashier know that you are a coach.
· Awards will be bagged and can be picked up from the computer room at the conclusion of the meet. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please turn your meet checks into the computer room when you arrive. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know at any time. 
Best of luck this weekend!
Eric Demrow

